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Good afternoon, gentlemen 

Preliminary Proceedings Committee 
12 and 13 April 2010 

Tomorrow, I will be sending you papers relating to the above meeting to assist you in 
advance of this meeting. 

This consists of the report (attached), index (attached) and documentation sent to the 
seven practitioners in this case. In addition, there will be six professional 
references and a medical report. In its entirety the bundle is approximately 400 pages 
long 

The committee will also have access to the following information: 

A copy of the transcript of the proceedings relating to the GMCs fitness to practise 
proceedings concerning Dr Jane Barton. 

The GMC’s fitness to practise panel sat for 57 days, two days of which was given to 
reading. There are 55 days of proceedings transcribed, one hard copy of which will be 
in the committee’s rooms. It is possible to send this by email attachment if you 
require it. 

A copy of the transcript of the proceedings relating to the Coroners inquest relating 
to patients at Gosport War Memorial Hospital, held between 18 March and 20 April 2009. 

There are 21 days of proceedings transcribed, one hard copy of which will be in the 
committee’s rooms. It is possible to send this by email attachment if you require it. 

Information supplied by Hampshire Constabulary 

You will see in the enclosed report (pages 3 and 4) that reference is made to the 
police supplying files to the NMC. There are approximately 185 box files, the contents 
of which are of differing sizes. It is not possible, due to the volume for to be copied 
and sent out. 

The practitioners in this case are represented by the Royal College of Nursing. The 
above information has been made available to it and the practitioner on request, but 
the RCN has not responded. 
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Please note that I am away from the office between 6 - 8 April 2010 but will be back on 
9 April to prepare for the meeting. If you have any enquiries relating to this matter 
please email or telephone me before then on the number below. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Kind regards and best wishes for the Easter weekend. 

Nursing & Midwifery Council 
61 Aldwych 
London 

WC2B 4AE 

www.nmc-uk.org 

020 7637 7181 (switchboard) 


